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SUBJECT:  Change in KM Series Cleaning Valve. 
 
Beginning in March 2011 the manual cleaning valve assembly for the KM series has changed.  
The two male adaptors have changed design and this new design no longer requires the use of 
the O-ring 7611-P018.  The O-rings have been eliminated and the adaptors are now sealed by 
Teflon thread tape. Note:  In the event of a water leak around the male adaptor do not try to 
tighten further.  Remove male adaptor, apply new thread seal tape and re-install adaptor.  Care 
should be taken not to over tighten adaptor as cracking may occur. 
 
See below for a diagram of the new assembly and current part numbers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions concerning this change please contact Hoshizaki technical support at 
1-800-233-1940. 

 

325826-01  
Male adaptor

325826-01  
Male adaptor 

439293-01 
Ball Valve 

3A1178-01 
Valve Holder

4A2546-01  
Micro Switch

215383-01 
Handle 


